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Summary 

In December 2018, the Board of Cosmetology began taking steps to enforce a licensure 
requirement for makeup and hairstyling services provided at certain types of special events, 
including weddings. 

This bill exempts the practices of hairstyling and makeup services from a licensure requirement, 
and exempts practitioners from needing a permit to perform these services at a special event.  
This would effectively end the current enforcement actions by the board. 

Both individual practitioners and salon facilities are covered by the exemption, as long as they 
only offer hairstyling or makeup services and do not offer services that are otherwise regulated 
by the board. 
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